
March 11, 2021: 
Message from Principal Burns 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are currently in the process of thoughtful planning and mindful discussions 
regarding how we might be able to increase our face-to-face (F2F) impact and contact 
with our students from each grade level. Our students' and staff's safety and our ability 
to provide opportunities for them to thrive, are at the forefront of this planning and 
discussion. 
  
Any changes to our current hybrid instructional model will be communicated after the 
return from Spring Break. Any adjustments to this model would not take effect 
immediately following the Spring Break; however, any changes will be communicated to 
our families at least one week before they are implemented. 
 
Our entire staff have been so happy to be F2F with our kids again and we are hopeful 
that these F2F opportunities will increase as we move through the fourth quarter. 
 
As a reminder, on Friday, March 12, 2021, school dismissal is at 12 pm. 
 
Have a fantastic Spring Break! 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and well. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Brendan Burns 
 


